
Memorandum  
Department of Planning & Development Services  
 

To:  Planning and Public Works Committee 
 

From: Jessica Henry, Assistant City Planner 
 

Date:  August 9, 2018   
 

RE:  FSP 55-2018 ExteNet Systems, Inc. (N. Spirit Drive): A request for a 
new Facilities Siting Permit to install a new wireless telecommunications 

facility located along North Spirit Drive on property addressed as 17839 
Chesterfield Airport Road. (Ward 4) 

 

Summary 
ExteNet Systems, Inc. has submitted a Facilities Siting Permit (FSP) application to 

install a new wireless telecommunications facility along North Spirit Drive on a parcel 
addressed as 17839 Chesterfield Airport Road, as shown in the aerial image below. 
The installation will be located within an existing utility easement as depicted on the 

property survey provided by the applicant.  
 
The proposed installation consists of a standard wood utility pole to be purchased 

from and installed by Ameren. Equipment and antennas will be mounted on the pole. 
The pole with the antenna mounted on top will total 32’6” in height. 

 
Article 6 of the Unified Development Code was amended in early 2018 to comply with 
a new State law that severely limited the ability of Missouri municipalities to regulate 

wireless communication facilities. The proposed installation is compliant with the 
requirements of Article 6 of the Unified Development Code and State Law. 
 

Attached to this report, please find additional information regarding the proposed 
installation. In accordance with Article 6 of the Unified Development Code, final 

approval of the installation must be granted by the City Council.  
 

 
 

Attachments: Informational Packet  
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